
Beginning in February, a $2.00 fee will 
be applied to mailed paper bills. Save 

money and help the environment by
switching to paperless billing today! 

Enrollment is simple and can be done
through your SmartHub account.

Paperless
BILLING

Make the switch now and enjoy the convenience of going green!

Sign up today!

SmartHub - Settings - Paperless Billing


